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Hi everyone,
 
Title IX is the federal law that prohibits sexual harassment, sexual assault, dating or domestic
violence or stalking on college campuses or at college-sponsored events. Title IX regulations have
changed significant in the last two years and as such, COCC has updated its annual Employee Title IX
training. The video is approximately 12 minutes long and covers the following:
 

Definitions of sexual harassment, sexual assault, dating or domestic violence or stalking
How to report an incident
The investigation process
Resources for support
Your responsibilities as an employee

 
Please take a few minutes to review the training and if you’re interested, I’m happy to meet with any
department who might want additional information. Note that a similar video is also sent to
students. Please let me know if you would like a copy of the student video to embed your syllabus or
share in your classes.
 
As always, do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.
 
Best,
 
Alicia
 
Alicia Moore
Vice President of Student Affairs/Title IX Coordinator
Central Oregon Community College
541.383.7244
Prefers pronouns she/her/hers
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